
IO-2021-02 
 
Draft Recommendation: 
 
 

“That   

1) the City of North Bay take over the operations of the Merrick 

Landfill site beginning January 1, 2022; and 

2) City Council direct staff to make all necessary preparations, as 
outlined in Report to Council IO 2021-01 dated February 12, 
2021 by Karin Pratte and as outlined in the submitted 
presentation to the Infrastructure and Operations committee 
on March 9, 2021, to ensure the transition and City operations 
begin January 1, 2022.” 


